
Police Advisory For Parents/Guardians on Rioting 

3 Jul 2024. 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Bedok Neighbourhood Police Centre would like to share the Crime Advisory for the month of July on 
Rioting. Rioting presents numerous dangers to youth, including physical harm, legal consequences, 
disruption of education, negative peer influence and exposure to criminal behaviour. 

Understanding the underlying factors driving this trend is crucial in addressing and mitigating its 
impact on youths and the Singapore Police Force would like to seek parents’ assistance to adopt 
proactive steps to mitigate their children’s involvement in Rioting and be aware of the support 
available. More details can be found in the infographic on Rioting by Bedok Neighbourhood Police 
Centre. 

  

Best Regards, 

Mr Lim Jing Kai 

SH/Discipline 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pr6X5AJ3k6ECVOSMPd-JtjmfL2EtxLz6/view?usp=drive_link

